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 Do not forget ladies the Easter Egg Hunt is 
coming up.  It is the best community event 
the HWC puts on and help would be greatly 
appreciated. 
“Optimism is the faith that leads to 
achievement.  Nothing can be done 
without hope or kindness.” 
Marilyn 
 
 

APRIL PROGRAM 
April 20st  

 

 

 
We have a change of programs this month.  
Laura Krzywicki, one of our members, 
thought going on vacation would be more 
fun then making her presentation about 
Liquid BioCell.  Now she is obligated to be 
one of our programs for next year.   
Beverley Kirk from Restyled in downtown 
Hinckley said she could come and speak 
along with her sister, Shelly Barrington.  
Beverley will explain how she restyles 
furniture and decor.  Shelly will speak about 
health & wellness.  After their presentation 
we are invited to go back to Restyled for a 
better explanation of what Beverly does. 
Stephany 
 
 
 
 

APRIL HOSPITALITY 
Let's celebrate a long awaited Spring with 
some fresh new Spring recipes!  
Thank you to our hostesses for the April 
meeting.  
Ann Leo 
Nancy Mandilakis 
Judy Matushevski 
Kathy Schreck 
  

 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE to join us for our 
37th Annual Easter Egg Hunt!  The hunt will 
take place on Saturday, April 15, 2017 on 
the back grounds of Our Lady of Grace 
Church. We are asking volunteers to arrive 
at 9:00 am and please bring a rake.  As you 
are all aware, this is one of the most visible 
ways the HWC gives back to our community, 
not to mention, one of our largest 
fundraisers for the club.  It takes a minimum 
of 15 people to run this event, but the more 
members that can help, the smoother it will 
run. If you are able to help out at the hunt, 
please give me a call or email me to let me 
know. 
 In addition, a big thank you goes out to the 
HWC members who have generously 
donated baskets and/or their time this year 
to make this community 
success!                                                      
Thank you in advance for any assistance 
you can give. 
  
Annamarie Tucky 
amt8956@gmail.com 
Home: 330.278.3124 
Cell:  440.668.5274 

 
 

NOMINATIONS 
 

The nominating committee presented the 
following names for elected officers for 
2017-2018. 
President - Marilyn Mocarski 
1st Vice President - Ann Leo 
2nd Vice President - Mary Lawrence Kirk 
Secretary - Joanne Polizzi 
Treasurer - Patty LaFontaine 
 
According to our by-laws, nominations are 
closed and voting will take place at the April 
20 meeting. 
 
Marge Palik 
Mary Lawrence Kirk 
Annamarie Tucky 
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INSTALLATION BANQUET NEWS 

  
HWC 

INSTALLATION BANQUET 
WEYMOUTH COUNTRY CLUB 

MAY 18, 2017 
 

6:30pm 
 
We are changing thing up a little this year – 
instead of having a sit down dinner, we are 
planning on a Pasta Bar!  One more way to 
mingle as you decide what you want on your 
pasta.  This unique concept allows each 
guest to create your own pasta dish by 
selecting from an assortment of seasonal, 
fresh vegetables, two tender pastas & three 
flavorful sauces, including garlic & olive oil, 
marinara, and a creamy white sauce. 
Served with Chicken, Sausage or Shrimp.  
Bread, Butter and House Salad included.  
Cost per person will be $25.14.   
 
We will start the evening off at 6:30 with 
cocktails and appetizers, followed by dinner 
at about 7:15, and then have installation of 
new (old) officers and finish the evening with 
a pastry tray.  As a remember Weymouth 
does not take cash for drinks – credit/debit 
cards only.    
 
Deadline for reservations is May 1st.  You 
can either bring your check, payable to the 
HWC to the April meeting or mail it to Kathy 
Schreck, 75 Salem Ct., Hinckley, OH  44233.   
 
Look forward to seeing everyone at this fun 
filled evening! 
 
Installation Banquet Committee 
Marge Palik 
Judy Matushevski 
Kathy Schreck 
 
 
Fundraising:  37th Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Wait till you see what our sponsors donated 
for the Chinese Raffle!   
The value of the baskets this year is 
astonishing!  Retail value starts at $40 - and 
the higher end baskets are over $300!  Be 

sure to bring some extra dollars!  From 
Indians tickets - to stuffed animals - to 
gardening gadgets;  from home-made 
chocolates -  to dinners out with wine - to a 
beautiful hand-made quilt from the Nerlich 
family. 
YOU AND YOUR FRIENDS SURELY WON’T 
WANT TO MISS THIS RAFFLE!  It comes 
complete with an extraordinary new way to 
buy tickets! 
Heather 
 

Historian 
https://hinckleywomensclub.shutterfly.com 

 
Hope you have had a chance to view some 
of the new and old pictures posted to 
Shutterfly!  The site is up-to-date!  
See the fun we've had... and inspire others 
to Join In! ... Attend a Meeting!  ... Come On 
Along!! 
You should be able to click “View” and see 
all the photo’s, without joining Shutterfly or 
creating a 
password. https://hinckleywomensclub.shut
terfly.com 
Please feel free to snap a few shots 
whenever you’re at an event, meeting, photo 
of our speaker… or whenever the 
opportunity strikes! Pass them along to me 
and I’ll be sure to include the photo’s in our 
memory book!    
 
Thank You ~ Nancy Mandilakis 
"A Smile is the best make-up a girl can 
wear!" 
~ Marilyn Monroe 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Articles 
Please send articles for the May newsletter 
to schulte@aol.com by Monday, May 8
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